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Hi Ladies! 
 
It was so fun to see (almost) everyone in person! I for one am very much looking forward to being able 
to gather more freely in hopefully the near future. As an introvert, it is a strange feeling for me to want 
to be around people. 
 
Looking forward to February, I am really looking forward to hearing from Andy Knowlton, from A Bright 
Corner, who will be joining us. I’m excited to learn more about her and hear her quilting & designing 
story. 
 
This is a recap of the challenges and activities for this year: 
 
Design Challenge: 
Pick a shape & 3 crayons from Ali’s buckets. You can add neutrals to the colors you pick, but the colors 
need to be the main focus. The finished project is due at the October 2021 meeting. 
 
WIP IT! 
Pick as many projects as you want to try and get finished 
this year. They just have to be Works In Progress (WIP). 
 
You pay $2 per project. You get $1 back when the top is 
complete, the other $1 you get when the project is 100% 
completed. If you have completed tops that you want to 
put on your list, you can pay $1 per project.  When the 
project is 100% completed, you get your $1 back. The 
form is attached below. Please bring it with you to the 
meeting or email a copy of it to me: 
alimarie2086@yahoo.com . You can bring cash, or 
Venmo me to pay: @alimarie2086, is my Venmo handle.  
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Mystery Quilt 
Sew along with the mystery quilt Ali designed. Finished quilt will be 72x84. It will work best as a 
scrappy quilt. If you want to keep the background consistent, it is about 2 ½ yards total. Most of the 
other pieces are less than ¼ yard each. 
 
Participate in all or none of these projects. Just have fun with them! 
 

Sew & Tell Challenge 

 
For February, bring your fastest finish.  
 
 

 
We are meeting at the Bank of Utah in Heber on Thursday, February 4th at 6PM to 8 PM or on Zoom. 
 
Zoom meeting information: 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/87353540442?pwd=MHpseUFGWlZSS2JpaW9UaHpVMy93QT09  
 
Meeting ID: 873 5354 0442 
Passcode: MCgSH2 
 
     Ali 
 
 

Now is the time to renew or join the Utah Quilt Guild.  Even though memberships 
expire in March of each year, if you join now, it will be good until March of 
2022.  Their first newsletter of the year, the Beeline, will come out on February 
1.  Join now so that you can stay informed of all of the events going on around the 
state of Utah.  If you are a member of the state guild, all classes and events will be at 
a discount for you.  You can renew or join on their website:   

http://www.utahquiltguild.org/  
 
The plan is to have Quilt Fest in September, in Layton at the Davis Convention Center. Plans are being 
made that will work with any Covid that might still be affecting all of us.   Let's hope that it is gone by 
then.   
 
The Quilt Fest theme this year is "The Artist Within".  Some of you are fantastic artists and so this 
might be your year to participate in all of the planned activities.  It is always fun to go to different 
quilting events and talk with people and see what is going on. They are also going to have a virtual quilt 
show with classes sometime in April/May.  Stay tuned for more information. 
 
The state guild is also in the process of redesigning their entire website, they want to make it more 
user friendly and to connect with the local guilds and quilt stores.  They want to let people know about 
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the different guilds around the state and to be able to link into their websites or Facebook 
pages.  Another great idea and ways to share our talents with others. 
 
I visited with Davidene, as you know she was to have been in charge of the event last year, but of 
course it was cancelled.  She is still going to participate this year by being over Quilts of Valor and the 
table centerpieces.   She will be posting information about these two events in the upcoming Beeline 
newsletters.  I know she will need your help.   So now would be a good time to renew or join the Utah 
Quilt Guild.  You can sign up online:  http://www.utahquiltguild.org/  
 
The Utah Valley Quilt Guild is planning on having their annual "July Fair".  I know many of you have 
come to this event in the past.  As it gets closer, I will update you on more information. 
 
Quilts on the Corner is planning on having a quilt show with some classes at their location or at a 
nearby facility in Sandy, Utah. 
 
There are many events scheduled for this coming year, but I am assuming everything will depend on 
how Covid-19 is going.  As soon as I have more details, I will let you know. 
 
I do know that a quilt retreat (put on by Lynette Rose) is being held in Altamont the middle of April, but 
it sold out in one day.  I guess people are anxious to get away.  The retreat in Vernal is scheduled for 
this spring and if you have attended in the past, you would have already received this update. 
 
If any of you head out towards the basin, be sure and stop at the quilt store in Roosevelt.  They have 
more minkie in that store than anywhere else that I am aware of. 
 

Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 

Heber Valley Quilt Guild 
Website:  http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com/ 

Email:  hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com 
Instagram:  hebervalleyquilters  
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